
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Richmond                              Term:   Spring 2                                 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 This term has been about a return to school 

and 

school routines, as well as reconnecting with 

friend’s and staff. In the top photo as you 

can see we have our new Teaching Assistant 

Chelsea who has joined our class.  

 

As part of our new topic called New 

Beginnings, we planted some bulbs and 

made a Mother’s Day card to take home. As 

the weather has started to get warmer and 

brighter we have been taking the children 

outside at play time as part of our inclusion 

and some lovely relationships have started to 

develop.  

 

Our messy play sessions have been a huge 

hit with the children but maybe not with the 

cleaners who find remnants of the fun we 

have had. Another new activity we have 

introduced are the light boards which the 

children have really enjoyed using their mark 

making skills on.  

  

During our newly developed circle time the 

children are encouraged to make choices 

and communicate preferences on who they 

would like to go next and on sharing their 

news, weather and how they are feeling.  

 

During our music sessions with Charles we 

have been looking at a new music sensory 

song called Spring Bear which is about a 

bear waking up and exploring the new 

season. We have been using sensory items to 

represent what he encounters on his journey. 

Also Cathy our music therapist has returned 

and reintroduced the class to music therapy. 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Thursday 1St April - Last Day of Term  

Monday 19th April – Start of next term 


